
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 4:04:07 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 10:52 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Allen Henke

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Seems like this move is a solution looking for a problem!! Why should seasonal out of province customers be
paying more for service when their demand is less and they not using it for several months of the year?
Americans are not all rich like many Canadians think.

-- Attachment --




